
 4 

 

Sign-up in church office or contact Matt Baker, baker9400@yahoo.com 

  

2019 Upcoming 

It’s a Guy Thing 

Gatherings 
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January 6, 2019 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WELCOME !    If you are a visitor or new to Mt. Lebanon 

United Methodist Church—we’re glad you’re here.  Please sign 

the attendance sheet in the pew. Worship at our church  is a joyful, 

prayerful, music-filled, traditional experience. We worship to 

glorify God and build up the community of believers to live in this 

world as followers of Jesus Christ. 

The 8:30 am service meets in Sanner Chapel, immediately inside 

the front entrance of the church, and the 10: 45 am service is in 

our beautiful sanctuary. Kids Praise, a special worship service for 

ages  3 - 3rd grade, takes place during our 10:45 Sunday service.  

More information:  www.mlumc.org  or  412-531-7131. 
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Church Council Meeting 
Monday, January 7 at 7 pm, Wesley Hall 

  

Brave the wet weather to find out what’s 

happening at the church. We’ll be discussing 

our endowment funds and  the church’s 

2019 emphasis on membership vows.  

ALL ARE INVITED. 

Blood Pressure Screenings Today 
  

Stop in Brookline Parlor after the 10:45 

service for a blood pressure check from 

the MLUMC Health Ministry (WHOM) 

The ministry team nurses offer screenings 

the first Sunday of every month.  

Special thanks to all who helped deliver 

poinsettias to our shut-ins. Your act of kind-

ness has spread the joy of the birth of Christ. 

It is much appreciated.  

  

Thanks to those who contributed gift cards 

for the  teenagers in the care of Ward 

Home. All of the Christmas requests were 

filled  by the generosity of the people of 

MLUMC. You are truly Angels!  

   Mary Garber 

All  Are  Welcome  

Kerygma Adult Sunday School     9:30-10:30 am    The Library 

Jan. 6   Jeff Thayer: The Dead Sea Scrolls 
 

Jan. 13 Clark Remington: Book Review on 

“Invitation to Love” 
 

Jan. 20 Clark Remington: Book Review on 

“Invitation to Love” 
 

Jan. 27 Retreat  
 

Feb. 3 Jeff Thayer: Reinhold Neibuhr  

Feb. 10 Hazel Cope: Peace Makers in 

WWI 
 

Feb. 17 Clark Remington: Practices of 

Christian  Contemplation: Centering 

Prayer, Meditation, Lectio Divina 
 

Feb. 24 Pastor Tom Strandburg: The Life 

and Ministry of the Apostle Paul 
 

Mar. 3 Pastor Tom Strandburg: The Life 

and Ministry of the Apostle Paul  
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The Price of Admission 

Have you been to a Penguins game? Tickets 

to PPG Paints Arena cost from $35 for standing 

room to over $300 for good seats. Many 

would say it is worth it to cheer on our hockey 

team during a winning streak.   
 

While Penguin tickets may be high, the cost 

of your fitness club new year’s resolution 

may be more reasonable. $10, $25, or more 

per month is surely not too much to pay for a 

healthier you.  
 

Perhaps another price of admission could be 

considered. The cost of donating a package of 

paper towels to the food pantry is substantially 

less than a hockey ticket, and a big bag of 

napkins costs about the same as a sports 

drink at a fitness club. If you are leading an 

adult Sunday school, a small group or any 

church activity, maybe you could request a 

paper product donation to the food pantry as      

admission. Let’s keep the pantry shelves 

stocked during these very challenging times 

for our food pantry members.   And Go Pens!  

 

Boy Scout Troop 23 will be holding their annual spaghetti dinner on Saturday, January 19 

from 4 -8 pm in Asbury Center. The cost is $8, age 12 to adult, and $5 for youth under age 

12.   
 

The meal includes homemade spaghetti sauce, salad, bread, beverage and dessert and 

most importantly, full service, just like a restaurant. The meal is also available for take 

out.  The scouts will be selling tickets next Sunday after services, or they are available the 

day of the dinner.  
  

  

JANUARY 19 BOY SCOUT 


